
Interactions with The Daily Transcript 

“Judge halts work on 536-unit Junipers development” 

Feb. 13, 2023 
 

Question: 

I’m trying to find out if a statement has been issued by the City Attorney’s Office on the Junipers project 

that the judge ruled on last week. 

 

Response: 

We disagree with the ruling, which could potentially require the City to restart the environmental review 

process whenever a second, unrelated project is proposed nearby, delaying completion of the first 

project. Our Office intends to discuss the ruling with the City Council and seek direction. 
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